
At the July 23rd FPL undergrounding workshop for Lake Patricia and Lake Katherine residents, we estimate 
an attendance of 85 residents of which 67 signed in. After the workshop, we distributed a survey to 
obtain feedback on the presentation and the results were as follows: 
 

1. Survey received – 71 
 

2. Was the presentation helpful? 
a. Yes – 64 or 90% 
b. No – 7 or 10% 

 
3. Would you support the FPL undergrounding initiative?  

a. Yes - 22 or 31% 
b. No - 43 or 60% 
c. Undecided 6 or 9% 

 


